Jake Horton

From: LN Planning <LNplanning@environment-agency.gov.uk>

Sent: 23 May 2023 16:10

To: Planning Policy

Subject: RE: SKDC - Notification of The Corby Glen Neighbourhood Development Plan

Consultation: Submission Publication
Categories: Yellow Category
CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or
clicking links, especially from unknown senders.
Dear Planning Policy Team
Thank you for consulting us on the submission plan for the Corby Glen Neighbourhood Plan.

We aim to reduce flood risk, while protecting and enhancing the water environment. We have had to focus our
detailed engagement on those areas where the environmental risks are greatest.

Based on the environmental constraints within the area, we have no further detailed comments to make in relation
to your Plan.

Kind regards

Amelia Crawford
Planning Advisor

Environment Agency | Sustainable Places | Lincolnshire and Northamptonshire Area

D4 Ceres House, Searby Rd, Lincoln, LN2 4DW
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“B amelia.crawford@environment-agency.gov.uk

www.gov.uk/environment-agency

I am doing the Chartered Town Planner Apprenticeship -if you would like to find out more, please ask

From: Planning Policy <PLANNINGPOLICY @southkesteven.gov.uk>

Sent: 26 April 2023 15:32

Subject: SKDC - Notification of The Corby Glen Neighbourhood Development Plan Consultation: Submission
Publication

Dear: Consultee/ Ward Member/ Adjoining Parish

Date: 26 April 2023

The Corby Glen Neighbourhood Development Plan Consultation: Submission Publication

Corby Glen Neighbourhood Plan Group (on behalf of Corby Glen Parish Council as the Qualifying Body) have
prepared a Neighbourhood Plan for the Corby Glen Parish area. The Plan proposes a vision, set of objectives
and a number of planning policies which will be used in the determination of planning applications locally.

Corby Glen Parish Council have now submitted the final version of the Plan and supporting documents to
South Kesteven District Council for formal consultation.



South Kesteven District Council is now writing to notify you that the Corby Glen Neighbourhood Plan is now
set to be published for a six-week consultation prior to examination and is inviting any comments on the
submitted Neighbourhood Plan, or its supporting evidence base.

The consultation will run from the 26 April 2023 until the 12 June 2023.
Attached to this Email is a copy of the notice of publication, which provides information on where you can
view copies of the Corby Glen Neighbourhood Plan and supporting documents, in addition to how

representations should be made.

Link to the Corby Glen Neighbourhood Plan webpage —
Corby Glen Neighbourhood Development Plan (southkesteven.gov.uk)

The closing date for representations is 11:59pm on 12 June 2023.

Kind Regards

Planning Policy Team

Development and Growth

South Kesteven District Council

Council Offices

The Picture House,

St Catherine’s Road,

Grantham NG31 6TT

Tel: 01476 406080
Email:Planningpolicy@southkesteven.gov.uk
www.southkesteven.gov.uk
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